
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER                           Week ending 28th March 2025 
 

 
Blackpool Zoo 

We all had a fantastic day at Blackpool Zoo! We saw lots of animals up close and spent most of the day 

saying, ‘Wow! Look at that!’. We talked about the different habitats and the diets of various animals. 

We had an early lunch as all that walking made our tummies rumble! We got to watch the Sea Lion 

Show up close and laughed our socks off every time the sea lions clapped for themselves! One of the 

orangutans came to see us at the window – the children were excited to see such a special animal so 

close. The tigers and the lions were enjoying a snooze in their enclosures – we couldn’t believe how big 

they were! And the cheeky otters were having lots of fun charging around their enclosure and diving in 

and out of the water! We had a walk amongst some enormous dinosaurs and the children enjoyed 

sharing their dinosaur knowledge! We ended the day sat peacefully, watching the elephants roam 

around.  The children’s behaviour was exemplary all day, we are very proud of you all!  
 

Next week we will be posting something very special! Look out for an exciting delivery at home. 
 

We hope you have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team 😊 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 
●Show and Tell each Monday – one small item. 
 

●Library book changing day – Monday 
 

●Home readers changing days: 

Monday - Zebras  

Tuesday - Parrots 

Wednesday – Monkeys 

 

●Please pre-order your child’s school dinner. 

 

 

 

  

Star Awards 

Isla & Sadie 

 

Writer of the Week 

Grace 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571

